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Road repaving ends early, under budget in Hudsonville
BY CATHY RUNYON Cathy_Runyon@mlive.com

Summer street resurfacing in Hudsonville is finished early, and there’s money left over.
City Manager Patrick Waterman wrote in a memo to employees that Glenview Court and Summercrest
Drive and Court were both completed ahead of schedule.

We learned...that they also came in well under the approved contract amounts, Waterman wrote.
Glenview had an approved contract amount of $33,023. Actual billed cost was $30,112.89.

Summercrest Drive and Court had an approved contract amount of $38,667.61. Actual billed cost was
$35,667.61. “Together, these two projects were $6,427.31 under budget,” he said. “The project
contractor, Lite Loads, did outstanding work on these two projects.”

One major street project also was completed this summer. Van Buren Street, from Lawndale Avenue to
36th Avenue, was resurfaced, and a watermain was replaced, according to Amber Eckert-Howe,
Department of Public Works assistant director.

Howe said the project estimate for Van Buren Street was $100,000, but final figures were not yet
available.
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